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 Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday  

Morning 
Activity 

Maths 
Listen to the number 
song 
https://www.youtub
e.com/watch?v=dk9Y
t1PqQiw 
 
We have been 
learning how to find 1 
more and 1 less than 
numbers to 5. 
 
Practise finding 1 
more/1 less using 
your toys. 
 

Maths 
Watch this episode of 
numberblocks and 
find out how to add 
1. 

 
https://www.bbc.co.
uk/iplayer/episode/b
08c001f/numberbloc
ks-series-1-another-
one 
 

Workout Wednesday 
Get yourself moving and 
complete a yoga video 
https://www.youtube.co
m/user/CosmicKidsYoga 
 

Sound flash 
Can the children name 
the sounds they see? 

 
https://www.phonicsblo
om.com/uk/game/flash-
cards?phase=2# 
 

Sound flash 
Can the children name the 
sounds they see? 

 
https://www.phonicsbloom
.com/uk/game/flash-
cards?phase=2# 
 

Afternoon 
Activity  

Read the story ‘Stick 
Man’ by Julia 
Donaldson. 

 

Create your own 
‘stick’ artwork. 

 

Make a Christmas card to 
send to someone. 

 
 
 

What happens at 
Christmas and why?  
 
Have some pictures from 
the nativity story.  
 
Can the children 
remember the story from 
last week? 
 

In PSHE we our thinking 
about where we live. 

What does your house look 
like? 
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What was your 
favourite part of the 
story? 
 
Draw pictures of the 
different things that 
Stick Man saw. 
 

 

 Show the children an 
image of Jesus as a baby 
and explain that the 
special birthday that is 
celebrated by many 
Christians is Jesus’ 
birthday. 
 
Can you make a birthday 
card? 

 

Can you explore different 
homes around the world? 

 

 

These activities are linked to the learning that is being completed in class this week. 

If you have any questions or would like to share with me what your child has done then please feel free to email me 

sam.riley@stmarysprimary.net 

 

Please continue to read with your child using resources online, Kent Libraries or books from home.  

mailto:sam.riley@stmarysprimary.net

